
Hill View Primary Academy 
 
Year 6 Leavers Celebration               19th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

This year we will be acknowledging the end of Year 6 with a demonstration of 

achievements and experiences of the children’s time at Hill View by way of a celebration 

ceremony. 

This year, we will be hosting the celebration within school. Due to numbers, we will be 

running the Leavers Celebration over two afternoons. The leavers celebration will 

happen on Tuesday 15th July at 2pm and Thursday 17th July at 2pm.  

Families are invited to attend one of the afternoons. Tickets for guests are currently 

limited to two per child. However, we will inform you if any further tickets become 

available. 

Please fill in the request slip below and return to school as soon as possible. 

We look forward to seeing you and celebrating the children’s time at Hill View.  

 

Year 6 Team 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

YEAR 6 Leavers Celebration  

Child’s name:  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Class:  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please complete as required.  
 
I would like …….. (number of tickets – maximum of 2) for Tuesday 15th July  
 
I would like …….. (number of tickets – maximum of 2) for Thursday 17th July    
 

 
 

 

 


